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ASX Announcement & Media Release

Financing Update

As previously announced FAR Limited (ASX: FAR) is pursuing a senior secured Reserve Based Lending
(RBL) facility. To date FAR has received credit approved terms for US$200m and is in negotiations to
increase this to USS300m.

FAR will provide a further update on the project and financing on the 20" January 2020.

This announcement has been approved for release by the FAR Limited disclosure committee.

For more information please contact:

FAR Limited T: +613 9618 2550 Level 17, 530 Collins Street
Cath Norman Managing Director F: +61 3 96205200 Melbourne VIC 3000 Australia
Angelique Callegari Investor Relations E: info@far.com.au far.com.au
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